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June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Locker Rental 
 

If your child is interested in using a locker whilst they are at Alderbrook, we will require you to 
complete the following online form in the first instance:  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JvgjTK2xjb 
 
Locker rental will be from Year 7 to Year 10.  After this time, you can request a full refund by 
emailing 201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk   
 
Should your child require a locker in Year 11, they will be provided with a different one and you 
will be able to request a refund as above, when they leave Alderbrook School. 
 
Please note: Alderbrook School is a cashless school.  In place of cash, we use an online 
payment system called ParentPay.   Your child will be given an activation letter for 
Parentpay on the second Transition Day, 7 July 2023.  If you do not receive this, please let us 
know by emailing admissions@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Alderbrook Admissions Team 
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